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July 20, 2005

Document Control Desk
ATTN: Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,- DC 20555

Dear Sir:

As required by your memo of July 19, 2005 signed by Charles L. Miller, I am
advising that Food Technology Service, Inc. is electing not to implement NRC
order EA-05-006. This decision is based on the fact that the order does not
apply to the activities of Food Technology Service, Inc. because the Company
does not plan to ship Radioactive Material Quantities of Concern (RAMQC).

I acknowledge that if conditions change and Food Technology Service, Inc. finds
it necessary to ship RAMQC, then Food Technology Service, Inc. will inform the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission at least ninety (90) days in advance of the
first shipment of RAMQC.

I may be contacted at 863-425-0039 or rhunterafoodtech.us if additional
information is required.

Richard G. Hunter, Ph.D.
President and CEO
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